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Dear Taxpaver:

We're responding to vour request dated July 11, 2024, about vour
tax-exempt status.

We issued yvou a determination letter in January 1990, recognizing

you as tax-exempt under Internal Revenue Code (IRC) Section 501(c)
{03).

We also show you're not a private foundation as defined under IRC

Section 509(a) because vou're described in IRC Sections 509(al)(l) and
170C(b)CLYCAY(vi),

Donors can deduct contributions they make to you as provided in IRC
Section 170. You're also qualified to receive tax deductible bequests,

legacies, devises, transfers, or gifts under IRC Sections 2055, 2106,
and 2b22.

In the heading of this letter, we indicated whether you must file an
annual information return. If vou're required to file a return, vou

must file one of the following by the 15th day of the 5th month after
the end of vour annual accounting period:

[orm !sb, Return

- Form 99007 Shortoiogrg:nlzation Exempt From Income Tax
_r m eturn of Organization Exempt From Income

- Form ?QU—N, Electronic Notice (e-Postcard)
Qrganlzations Not Required to File Form 990

-~ Form 990-PF, Return of Private Foundation or
Trust Treated as Private Foundation

for Tax-Exempt
or Form 990-g7
Section 69647Cad (1)

infonoans : if vou don't file a required annual
consecutive years, we'll revoke

If you have questiens, call 877-829-5500 between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m.,
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local time,

Monday through Fridavy (Alaska and Hawaii follow Pacific
time),

Thank vou for vour cooperation.

Sincerely vours,

Mo, Sl

Mrs. Sewell
Program Manager





